
Oregon would be unfairly penalizing businesses that used assistance with PPP due to their businesses being shut down by the very 
same lawmakers trying to pass this bill. Oregon is reporting much higher revenues than expected; why poor salt in the wounds? 
Many businesses will not make it through the next 6-18 months as supply chain issues, rising wages, high unemployment, rising 
COG's, increased government regulations, COVID restrictions, inflation, etc all pose a serious threat to our future!!!!


